
    
  
  
   
  
  

   
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Freedom of Information request 

 
Thank you for your email of 8 March 2016 in which you request: 

 
“the email records from the mail server for the email sent from ed lister on 4th March with 
a subject of Eu referendum starting 
 
Please find attached a formal advise note...  
 
The records should reveal to whom the email was sent and will include any bcc”  

 
Our response to you is as follows:  
 
The recipients of the email from Sir Edward Lister, Chief of Staff and Deputy Mayor for Planning, 
were as follows:  
 

Will Walden, Director of Communications and Official Spokesperson; 
Richard Blakeway, Deputy Mayor for Housing, Land and Property; 
Munira Mirza, Deputy Mayor for Education and Culture; 
Isabel Dedring, Deputy Mayor for Transport; 
Stephen Greenhalgh, Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime; 
Andrew Gilligan, Cycling Commissioner; 
Ray Lewis, Senior Advisor – Mentoring; 
Veronica Wadley, Senior Adviser - Team London, Volunteering, Charities & Sponsorship; 
Rosie Boycott, Chair of London Food; 
Matthew Pencharz, Deputy Mayor for Environment and Energy; 
Gerard Lyons, Chief Economic Adviser; 
Gareth Bacon, Chair of LFEPA; and 
Roger Evans, Statutory Deputy Mayor of London 

 
Also copied into the response were: 
 

Roisha Hughes, Private Secretary to the Mayor; and  
Daniel Moylan, Deputy Chairman of TfL 

 
 

 

Corporate Management 
Our ref: MGLA080316-6820 
 
 
Date: 5 April 2016 

City Hall, London, SE1 2AA - london.gov.uk - mayor@london.gov.uk - 020 7983 4000  
 



 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring that you 
quote the reference at the top of this letter.    
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Meena Shah 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
complaints procedure, available at: http://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/greater-london-authority-
gla/sharing-our-information/freedom-information  
 
 

 
 

 




